Stuart Pashley

From: James Hall [James.Hall@bartonwillmore.co.uk]
Sent: 03 May 2013 16:57

To: Programme Officer

Cc: Stuart Natkus

Subject: RE: 2011 HH Projections eps

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi

In terms of our own reps for Barratt please pass on the following:

"The latest projections are recession responsive; do not provide a true reflection of need; and are only
estimated to 2021.

As the Council needs to plan to post 2021, and respond to the back log of housing provision caused by
the recession (and hence the reason why household formations have decreased, especially in the
younger age groups), the most up to date local evidence outlined in a Council’s SHMA (where robust)
and any local growth aspirations are still the key evidence tools to use in determining future housing
numbers."

We would welcome further discussion on this.
Regards

James Hall
Partner

Planning . Design . Delivery
bartonwillmore.co.uk

3rd Floor, 14 King Street
Leeds, LS1 2HL
Phone: 0113 2044 777

Web: www.bartonwillmore.co.uk

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Stuart Pashley [mailto:spashley@selby.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Programme Officer
Sent: 03 May 2013 13:33

To: Helen Gregory; Programme Officer

Cc: James Hall; James Donagh; 'Roland Bolton'

Subject: RE: 2011 HH Projections Statement of Common Ground

Dear Helen,
Thank you for the statement of common ground. | have sent this on to the Inspector.

Kind regards,
Stuart

From: Helen Gregory

07/05/2013



Sent: 03 May 2013 11:32

To: Programme Officer

Cc: 'James Hall'; 'James Donagh'; 'Roland Bolton'

Subject: 2011 HH Projections Statement of Common Ground
Dear Stuart / Annette

Please find attached a Statement of Common Ground which has been agreed between Barton
Willmore, DLP Planning Ltd and the Council.

Regards, Helen

Helen Gregory
Policy Officer

ext: 2091
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